
To All Safety Representatives 

Just A Friendly Reminder 

1. We are going to need of the following information. This will allow me

schedule all the safety walks accordingly.

2. All scheduled vacations, V.I.D.'s days and A.V.A.'s

3. Recent contact information (your name, address, tours of duty, RDO's, email

addresses and contact numbers).

4. When all safety walks have been completed for the day, please fax Appendix

"B" to 1.718.694. 5971. This will ensure payment for the day. You must be

sure that all the information in complete.

5. Please submit copies to the Line Superintendent after completion of safety 

walks via fax or in person. You may also give copies to the Train Service 

Supervisor (if he or she available).

6. Submit your copy to the Union Hall by using the R.T.O. Fax number 

646-998-7155. 

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 347-387-1664.

Thank You. 






















